
From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  

Sent: Tuesday, 30 May 2017 11:26 AM 
To: Kristin Barlow 

Subject: RE: Notice of listing for 6 and 7 June - BREA substantive variations AM2016/4 

 
Dear Mr Barlow,  
 
The CPSU’s claims will be heard first, from 11:00 am on Tuesday 6 June 2017. 
 
 
EDREA TIO 

Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
 
Fair Work Commission 

Tel:  +61 2 9308 1813 
Fax: +61 2 9380 6990 

chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 

From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  

Sent: Tuesday, 30 May 2017 11:08 AM 
To: Kristin Barlow 

Subject: RE: Notice of listing for 6 and 7 june - BREA substantive variations 

 
Dear Mr Barlow,  
 
I will bring your request to the Full Bench’s attention and advise you once I have instructions. 
 
 
EDREA TIO 

Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
 
Fair Work Commission 

Tel:  +61 2 9308 1813 
Fax: +61 2 9380 6990 

chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street, East Sydney, NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 

From: Kristin Barlow [mailto:Kristin.Barlow@cpsu.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 30 May 2017 11:02 AM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Subject: Notice of listing for 6 and 7 june - BREA substantive variations 

 
Dear Associate to Deputy President Hamberger. 
 
I refer to the notice of listing of 25 May 2017 which provides for hearing of substantive matters on 6 
and 7 June. I also refer to the Amended Directions of 7 April 2017 which extended the period for 
filing of evidence in substantive matters to 14 April and a reply on 2 June. 
 

mailto:chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:chambers.hamberger.sdp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:Kristin.Barlow@cpsu.org.au


The CPSU filed a materials for a substantive variation to the BREA on 7 April, including 3 witness 
statements. In earlier conferences the Deputy President had suggested once material had been filed 
there may be programming of the hearing days. 
 
The CPSU requests further consideration be given to programming of those two hearing days. This 
will allow the CPSU to make its witness available at that time and allow other parties with no interest 
in our variation be programmed at another part of the hearing. The CPSU matter should not take 
longer than half a day or so. 
 
Regards, 
 
K.B 

Kristin Barlow | Legal Officer | Political, Industrial, Research Legal (PIRL) | CPSU | ph 02 
8204 6949 | Fax 02 8204 6902| mob 0404 096 031| website www.cpsu.org.au | member 
service centre 1300 137 636  

 

http://www.cpsu.org.au/

